
Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club 

3/30/2021 

 

Fellow Members, 

 

I’m writing to recommend Kristina Landa for the Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club 

Board of Directors. Kristina spent this last hockey season as a member of the 

coaching staff for the U12 Girls’ Team.  She had a positive impact on the team 

from the start.  Kristina’s daughter (2010) played on the team. She has two boys 

and another daughter that are all younger and are interested in Hockey. 

 

Kristina plays hockey for the Breakaways in Vail and has a long history as a 

professional Athlete.  She was a member of the US Ski for 15 years. She has 6 

World Cup Slalom wins and dozens of podium finishes.  Her passion for female 

athletics and her experience as a professional athlete give her unique 

qualifications for the position. 

 

Kristina and her husband, Jason, are both from Minnesota and now live in 

Wolcott.  They have both lived in the valley for a long time and have a vested 

interest in the community and youth sports.  

 

After coaching with Kristina all year, I am confident that she would be a great 

addition to the VMHC BOD.   

 

Tom Corrigan 

Board of Directors, PeeWee age Director 

Vail Mountaineer Hockey Club 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


